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Fall 2019  

 

RE: LUCK ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION  

  

Dear Luck School Alumnus, 

 

Please join us in congratulating our 2019 Luck Alumni Scholarship recipients Katie Mattson, Ryley Fosberg, & Nancy 

Olave.  Each will receive a $1,000 scholarship upon completion of their first semester of post high school study, and show 

that they are enrolled for another semester. 

Perhaps you saw the announcement last Spring regarding the Frandsen Family Foundation Scholarship, which promises 

to pay for two years of tuition to Luck graduates who attend a technical college.  The scholarship covers any remaining 

tuition and fees after the student's Federal Pell Grant and WI State Grant have been applied to the student's account.  

 As a result, 31 out of 35 Luck 2019 graduates were accepted by FFFS, which left us with only 3 applicants for our 

LAFSA scholarship.  This allowed us to increase the LAFSA scholarship amount to $1,000 each. 

 

The Frandsen Family Foundation Scholarship will be in place again for 2020 graduates, and the LAFSA board will meet 

to determine scholarship amounts for our 2020 applicants.  The ripple effect of the FFFS scholarships allow us to make a 

bigger impact on the students we do award as well as build for the future. 

  

We continue to ask for your help to fund the Luck Alumni Scholarship Foundation.  Please give today and remember, 

your donation is tax deductible.  Always take the time to consider any monetary donation carefully.  Checks should be 

made payable to the Luck Alumni Scholarship Foundation and mailed to the address below.  Or if you prefer, pay 

electronically using PayPal via our Facebook page.  And a reminder for Thrivent Financial members, we love it when 

you designate your choice dollars to our scholarship fund.  

  

If you have already donated this year, we thank you for your generous contribution.  Tax receipts will be 

distributed for all 2019 gifts in January of 2020.  

  

Sincere thanks,  

LUCK ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP FOUNDATION  

PO BOX 251  

Kyle Johansen  LUCK, WI    54853-0251  

Frandsen Bank & Trust  

715-472-2161  

  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - -- - - - - - -- - - - - - -- - - - - - -  

Alumnus Name:  ______________________________________  Class of:  ____________  

Address:  __________________________________________________________________  

City: _________________________  State: ______  Zip: _________  New Address? Y or N  

Email Address:  ____________________________________________________________  

Donation Amount:  $_______   Comments:  ______________________________________  
  

Please include this portion with your payment  

http://www.luckscholarships.org/


 

 

RE: CARDINAL SAFETY NEST 

The Luck Alumni Scholarship Foundation, Inc (LASFI) was formed in 2009, to raise money for graduating 

seniors.  So far, the single best way to raise these funds is through our annual “ask” letter. Some donors have 

taken the time to fill out comments when sending in their donations, and we realized there was getting to be a 

common theme:  Donors want to do more than just help graduating seniors. 

As a response to those comments, the following programs are in process. 

 

For the past 3 years, the Luck Alumni Scholarship Fund has provided $500 to the Luck School for 

classroom supplies.  This money buys supplies needed daily by both students and teachers and helps close a 

gap between school funding and daily needs. 

 

We have also started a new program has been named the Cardinal Safety Nest and has the full support 

from Luck School Administration.  The Luck Alumni Scholarship Foundation is starting the program with 

a $1,000 donation, which is separate from the $500 already given for classroom supply needs.   

At our 2019 Spring Meeting, it was decided that we will donate some money back to the School, to be used by all 

teachers if they have a student in special need.  Since teachers often know exactly who these students are, we 

have come up with a simple request form to be submit to the Community Education Coordinator when a need 

arises.  At this point, our board views the funds going for things like field trips, backpacks, clothing, lunch 

money, etc.  We hope to help students overcome hardships they face.   

Our vision for future funding for the Cardinal Safety Nest will be an online campaign specific to the “nest” 

project.  We believe as word of this new program spreads, more and more will want to contribute to help our local 

School children, and not necessarily only a graduating senior.   

For now, our annual ask letter will continue to fund scholarship dollars, more to come on a special campaign for 

the Cardinal Safety Nest. 

Coming soon is the creation of a Luck Alumni Wall of Honor.  This idea will encourage nominations of 

past and present faculty & students for special recognition.  While we are in the beginning planning stage 

for this project, we have set a goal to announce our first inductees at graduation in the Spring of 2020. 

 


